
Clearwater’s city council recently
approved an alternative plan for Drew
Street improvements, focusing on safety
while keeping lane capacity. This big
decision impacts Plaza Park, as Drew
Street borders our neighborhood. KC
Coleman, one of our residents, spoke
about the matter at the last council
meeting. Let's follow KC's example of
inspiring civic engagement by staying
active in community discussions and
making our voices heard!

Welcome new association members!

We are thrilled to welcome Josee
Goudreault, Siri Neal, and Sydney Bender
as official members of our association!
Your contributions and commitment help
us in our mission to enhance the beauty
and livability of our neighborhood. Thank
you for stepping up and fostering a sense
of pride and ownership among our
residents. Together, we can continue to
improve the quality of life for everyone in
our vibrant community. 

Welcome aboard Josee, Siri, and Sydney!

Dear Plaza Park community,

Please consider supporting us by either
joining as an association member,
applying to become a board member, or
simply making a contribution to help
support the Plaza Park Neighborhood
Association in achieving its mission of a
beautiful, livable, and safe neighborhood
for all of its residents. 

For ways to join and contribute, visit:
plazaparkneighborhood.org/about-us

Plaza Park
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T o g e t h e r ,  w e  k e e p  o u r  n e i g h b o r h o o d  v i b r a n t  a n d  b e a u t i f u l !
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We're also excited to share that the city
recently upgraded Plaza Park! All the
old, worn-out metal trash cans and
uncomfortable benches have been
replaced. These improvements make
our pocket park even more welcoming
and comfortable for everyone. A big
thank you to the Parks & Recreation
department for enhancing our beautiful
neighborhood gathering space! Now
let's all do our part in keeping the park
free of litter and encouraging kids to
throw their trash in the proper bins!

C o n n e c t  w i t h  u s !
info@plazaparkneighborhood.org

@plazaparkneighborhood

www.facebook.com/groups/
plazaparkclearwater

" A  n e i g h b o r h o o d  r i c h  i n  a r t  f o s t e r s  c o n n e c t i o n ,  i n s p i r a t i o n ,  a n d  a  s h a r e d  s e n s e  o f  p r i d e . "

FRIENDLY CODE COMPLIANCE REMINDER:
Per city code, front yards must be kept
free of debris and parking on the grass
is not allowed. Accumulation of trash is
not only unsightly, it also threatens
public health. So let’s make sure our
front yards are free of garbage, and
avoid parking our vehicles on our front
yards! Keeping our properties well-
maintained contribute to the beauty
and safety of our neighborhood, making
it a more pleasant place for everyone!


